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Re: May 27, 2022 Fentanyl Alert 

Date: December 2, 2022 

 

 

 On May 27, 2022 a local resident, Mr. Brooks Glisson, was arrested on suspicion of distributing 

marijuana contaminated with fentanyl.  The presumptive presence of fentanyl was based on preliminary 

field tests.  However, definitive test results obtained from Utah’s Forensic Toxicology Laboratory in June, 

2022, determined that the marijuana DID NOT contain fentanyl. 

 Mr. Glisson cooperated with law enforcement investigators once confronted with the possible 

presence of fentanyl.  Based on the totality of circumstances and in the interests of justice, the Summit 

County Attorney’s office will not be filing any charges associated with this incident. 

 The Summit County Attorney’s office would like to remind the public that people are innocent 

until proven guilty.  The Summit County Attorney’s Office regrets that Mr. Glisson’s name was falsely 

associated with distribution of fentanyl.  
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